[image: ]CITY OF ALBUQUERQUE
Planning Department
Alan Varela, Director


										  Mayor Timothy M. Keller

PO Box 1293
Albuquerque
NM 87103
www.cabq.gov

July 31, 2023

Keith Christian
Kimley-Horn and Associates, Inc.
1001 W Southern Ave.
Unit 131
Mesa, AZ 85210
Via email Keith.Christian@kimley-horn.com

Re:	Raising Cane’s 2004 Wyoming Blvd. NE
	9:00-10:00am Traffic Impact Study Memorandum for NEC Wyoming Boulevard
	HT#H20D032A
	Engineering Seal date 7/13/2023

[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Mr. Christian,

Review of the Raising Cane’s 2004 Wyoming Blvd. NE 9:00-10:00am Traffic Impact Study Memorandum dated 7/13/2023, received June 13, 2023 has been completed by the City’s Planning Transportation Development section.  The City accepts the memo. There are no required modifications to the previous infrastructure requirements or operation restrictions.

This memo will be considered to amend the previous TIS as of this date.

Sincerely,
[image: ]

Matt Grush, P.E.
Senior Engineer
City of Albuquerque
Planning Department
Development Review Services
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